From: aori O*Connor |

Sent: 27 July 2016 09:55

To: Benmbarek, Samir

Cc Chairman@BCM; Harrison, Adam (Councillor); Bloomsbury Association; Planning
Subject: 15 Adeline Place 2016/1964/P

Dear Samir and Planning,

We see that planning has been granted for 15 Adeline Place, 2016/1964/P, but the
full revised application is not up on the website and we do not know the basis on
which the permission has been granted.

This is essential since there were so many objections, and it was a flawed application
to begin with.

The revised plans submitted on 4/7/2016 are mainly plans and drawings, not very
detailed, and information on construction management.

There are no noise assessments
or details of exactly what is now planned for the roof terrace. which is you remember
WETE aMONg our major Concerns.

What can you tell us about these?

We need to know exactly what guidelines are so we can keep
a close watch, and report any violations for the purpose of enforcement.

Where can we access the full details of the final application on which permission
was granted? And in which the roof terrace and condenser/noise issues

are specifically dealt with.

Thank you very much,

Dr Kaori O’Connor118 Bedtford Court Mansions WC1



